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This will not solve the problem of homelessness. Rather, it will create continued 

unhealthy living situations for people who need assistance. It will also create a public 

health hazard and create a lot of stress and frustration for citizens who want to use 

the public spaces as intended.  We pay 

an extraordinarily high amount of taxes in this state and have a right to expect to use 

our public spaces as our tax dollars support them. Please fix the problem of 

homelessness and don't perpetuated by keeping people on the street.  


